
From: Jones, Robert

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: New Bridge Tolls

Date: Friday, May 02, 2008 2:49:00 PM

Attachments:

I read in the paper today that not only are you considering tolls on a new I-5 bridge, 
but you’re also not ruling out tolls on the existing I-205 bridge.  Washington 
commuters who work in Oregon already pay 9% of their income to Oregon, and 
they can’t even use the Oregon services for which they are paying.  They pay out-of-
state tuition, pay out-of-state recreational fees, and can’t even vote on how their 
money is used (taxation without representation, I believe…)  It is absurd that they 
would be asked to pay a toll in addition to 9% of their income just to come to work.  
Ask the Oregon State Legislature to pay our tolls - they already have our money.
 
Thank you,
Bob Jones
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